South Central Board of Education 3305 Greenwich Angling Road Greenwich, OH 44837

Budget Hearing Meeting Monday, January 7, 2019 6:46 p.m. High School Library

Roll Call:

Mr. Thomas Lucha – President - Here

Mr. John Whitright - Vice President - Here

Mr. Don Englet – Here

Mr. Bryan Hamman - Absent

Mrs. Leann Palm - Here

The South Central Local Board of Education met for the Annual Budget Hearing meeting of the New Year at the above place on the above date. The meeting was called to order by president, Tom Lucha at 6:46 p.m. Superintendent, Ben Chaffee and Treasurer Christina Warrick were in attendance.

Review of Budget

Treasurer, Chris Warrick, reviewed the FY20 Tax Budget with the Board and members of the public that were in attendance.

Questions and Answer Session

There were no questions by members of the Board of Education or members of the public.

Adjournment

Mrs. Palm moved, and Mr. Whitright seconded to adjourn the January 7, 2019 Budget Hearing at 6:49 p.m.

AYES: Mrs. Palm, Mr. Whitright, Mr. Englet, Mr. Lucha

ABSENT: Mr. Hamman

NAYS: None Motion Carried

Tom Lucha, President

Christina Warrick Treasurer